From: Michael Johnson

To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: In support of Senate Bill 1021
Date: Tuesday, May 14, 2019 9:18:25 PM

Dear Joint Committee on Transportation,

As a resident of Charbonneau, | am writing to encourage you to vote in favor of Senate Bill 1021 to
add an auxiliary southbound lane to the Boone’s Bridge on I-5, as well as upgrade it seismically.
The twice-daily bottleneck (once daily on weekends) that extends for miles seems to get worse,
and more dangerous, by the month.

Thank you,
Michael Johnson

7470 SW Lakeside Loop
Wilsonville, OR 97070
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